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28 June 2020 

Saturday morning “Prayer Watch” - 7.00am to 8.00am 

Living What We Believe

Scripture: Acts 12:5-11 

Speaker:  Alicia Hyder 



Sunday 5 July 2020  

 @ 12 noon  

via Zoom 

Details to follow 



WATCH THIS SPAGE . . . .  

 Information will be coming to the church 

community as to when we will get back safely in our 

church buildings following the government recent 

announcement. 

 During this time Church remains CLOSED.  

Keyholders should not enter the building without 

first contacting Bishop Allen.  

We are preparing for our return implementing 

various measures  that we need to put in place to 

ensure our building is safe to reopen. 

 However, for the time being, sermons and 

weekly activities will continue via online medium 

and zooms meetings 

Thank you for support and patience 

Bishop Donnovan Allen 

CPC  Team  & Ministers  



To access the Prayer Line, please follow the instruction below:  

 

Dial Tele number:      0333 011 2308 

Then enter Room Password:   488 52205# 

Finally enter the Pin number: 1053#  

Sunday 

11.00 am to 12 noon 

  

12 noon to 1.00 pm 

Online Sermon  

(Pre-recorded and circulated to 

members by 10.45am) 

Family Devotion Hour  

(A time to connect with each 
other) 

Monday 7.30 pm to 8.30 pm Prayer Line 

Tuesday 6.00 am to 7.00 am Prayer Line 

Wednesday 7.00 pm to 8.00 pm 
Theological Reflection  

via Zoom 

Thursday 

6.00 am to 7.00 am 

 

7.00 pm to 8.00 pm 

 

 

7.00 pm to 8.00 pm 

Prayer Line 

 

Women’s Hour  

with Sis Barbara Harrison 

 

Men’s Hour  

with Bro Wilbur Jeffers 

Friday 7.00 pm to 8.00 pm 
Youth Connection  

with Sis Linnette Sow 

Saturday 7.00 am to 8.00 am Prayer Line 

Revised Weekly Activities 

We have revised our weekly activities to provide support our 

church family on the following days and times: 



Women’s Hour  

Every Thursday 

with sis Barbara Harrison 

7.30pm to 9.00 pm via Zoom 

For log in details contact  

secretary@ntcgnorthampton.org.uk   

or 07510 255128 after 4.00 pm     

Lifebuilders Hour  

Every Thursday 

with Bro Wilbur Jeffers 

6.00pm to 7.00 pm via Zoom 

For log in details please contact 

secretary@ntcgnorthampton.org.uk     

or 07510 255128 after 4.00 pm 

mailto:secretary@ntcgnorthampton.org.uk
mailto:secretary@ntcgnorthampton.org.uk




 

FEEDBACK QUESTIONNAIRE  

 

Dear Members  & Friends 

It has been a few months now since we have been sending 

our Sunday Services, Weekly Zoom Theological Reflections 

and Daily Devotions to yourselves. 

We  would love to have your feedback on the following: 

1. How helpful are these? 

2. Are you having access to all of these platforms? (Zoom, 

WhatsApp or emails) 

3. Any suggestions on how we can improve on the 

information we send out to you? 

Thank you for all your continued support as we do Kingdom 

work in this format. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Bishop Donnovan Allen 

CPC & Ministers  



Ways of Giving 

We are ever so grateful for the generosity of those who have 

been giving online.  However we still recognise that some need 

our bank details so that they can pay online.  They are the 

following: 

 Bank:   NatWest 

 Name:  NTCG Northampton 

 Sort code:   60-15-55 

 Account:   83826793 

 Reference:   Initial Last Name – Type 

  e.g. J Bloggs - T 

 Payment Type:   T =Tithes / O = Offering / G = Gift /  

  B = Benevolence 

 

Details to donate online can be found on our webpage  

https://ntcgnorthampton.org.uk/how-to-donate/  

 

Or, contact our Church Treasurer Paulette Wright on  

 07510 255128 to take your tithes and offerings using the Card 

Payment System. 

If you need any help please contact 

secretary@ntcgnorthampton.org.uk       

https://ntcgnorthampton.org.uk/how-to-donate/
mailto:secretary@ntcgnorthampton.org.uk


 

Please continue to   

PRAY for  
those who are  

experiencing illnesses  

or recovering. 

Prayer Line 

Dial: 0333 011 2308  

p/w: 488 52205#   

Pin: 1053# 



New Book to be released…. 



 EDITED BY PHYLLIS THOMPSON, 

(our former Education Director) 

TO BE RELEASED ON JUNE 18TH, 

2020 

WHERE IS PENTECOSTAL 

THEOLOGY GOING IN THE 21ST 

CENTURY? HOW DOES IT ADDRESS 

ISSUES OF SPIRITUALITY, 

POLITICS AND JUSTICE? 

Book Cost £14.99 

Challenges of Pentecostal 

Theology 978 0 281 08425 8 •  

18 June 2020 

 

The book can be ordered 

from SPCK, online outlets such 

as Amazon, or from the LTC   

via Katie Mcilravie 

katie.mcilravie@ntcg.org.uk 

mailto:katie.mcilravie@ntcg.org.uk


'Discipleship Growth Plan 

September 2019 –  July 2020 

Living what we believe - Knowing  Being  Doing 

Tanya and Tiffany 
Allen 

The Discipleship 
Growth Programme 
currently running at 
our Church  is 
a spiritual formation 
and growth 
programme. At the 

outset, we thought it was a programme to train 
our Church members to become effective and 
efficient team  leaders of  the various ministries 
and programmes such as  the prayer team, 
young coverts. We are finding it helpful for our 
growth as Christians. It challenges us to think 
about how and why we need to study the Bible 
in order to grow. It also encourages us to 
enrich our relationship with God, pray, practice 
the Word and participate in fellowship with 
other Christians. 

We learn that it is one thing to be a newly born 
Christian but another to be a mature disciple. 
The programme is also helping  our 
congregation to come together in our shared 
belief in Christ  and  learn together through the 
sermons, Sunday school, teaching and group 
work etc. to deepen  our understanding of 
discipleship. As Christians, it's important for us  
to ask questions and maintain  a routine in 
studying the bible, to improve our confidence 
and also to increase our appetite for the Word. 
Sometimes it can be difficult to keep up with 
the study but we know that it will always be 
helpful in the long run.  

Some of the learning resources are very 
interesting, informative and helpful as they 
explain and challenge us about how we need to 
check the references for our mindset , 

complete our goals and understand what God 
wants for us. However, maintaining this level of 
thinking can be difficult as it is easy to become 
discouraged if we think we are not keeping up 
with the challenge. 

It would be good if we could have more 
sessions for our specific age group. We think 
we would  benefit more from this 
programme  if there were more open 
discussions specifically for young people to talk 
about the issues as they relate to our life 
experience and help us to encourage each 
other to go and do some further thinking and 
research on the subject in question and then 
share what we have learnt.  

It is good to have guidance from the older 
generation, however more often than not 
young people are more reluctant to speak after 
the older generation have spoken, as we feel 
our ideas may clash with theirs and in sharing 
our ideas the older generation might think we 
are being disrespectful. Some of us might then 
think we said something wrong as oppose to 
something different because in essence we lack 
the confidence to agree to disagree and 
encourage each other to go and do some 
further thinking and research on the subject in 
question and the share what we have learnt.  

 

 

For further information about the Discipleship 
Growth Programme, please speak to a 
Ministry/Department lead, a member of the 
Church and Pastors’ Council, Bishop Allen or 
send an email to the Facilitating team via 
growth@ntcgnorthmpton.org.uk 

mailto:growth@ntcgnorthmpton.org.uk


 

I Pledge to serve You the best way I can. 

I may not be able to serve you financially, but I Pledge to 

serve You Spiritually. 

I Pledge that I will Pray for you. 

I Pledge that I will Affirm You 

I Pledge that I will Encourage You. 

I Pledge that I will Genuinely show my Loving Concern about 

You, by asking about your Health and Family. 

I Pledge that I will Genuinely, put my hand on your  

shoulders, should You allow me to do so, and will  reassure 

You that I care for You. 

I Pledge that I will Pray to find ways of slowing down, so that   

I can give You some of my Time. 

The way Jesus found Time to relate to His Disciples and   

humbled Himself as a servant and served; let us Pledge   to 

serve each other the same. 

God give Us the Grace to do so. 

God Bless You.   

 

My Sincere Pledge To You 



Birthday Greetings to all who are celebrating a 

birthday in JUNE and would like us to 

appreciate your special day  

 

Desirée Edwards 

 

If it’s your birthday this month, 

please let the Comms Team know 

Please contact a member of the Comms Team or email 

news@ntcgnorthampton.org.uk and we will include your 

news in the weekly notice sheet - all items to be  

submitted  by 5pm on Wednesday 





 

WEEKLY NOTICES: 

Please submit any items by 5pm on Wednesday for inclusion in 
the Notice Sheet 

Email all items to news@ntcgnorthampton.org.uk 

If it is a paper item such as a leaflet then please hand it to one of the 
Team (Sandra Heath, Viv Welsh & Paulette Wright) by the deadline. 

Items received after the deadline will be included in the following 
issue at the discretion of the Team  

(This means that any items given on a Sunday morning for display 
will not be used as it will not be consistent with the published 

Notices.) 

Please make full use of the Notice sheet by sending your  
Testimonies, words of encouragement and articles 

PASTOR’S SURGERY 
 

If you have any concerns, queries or would just like to speak with Pastor, 
please contact secrtary@ntcgnorthampton.org.uk for an appointment 
Surgery runs from 10.00am - 3.00pm & 6.00pm - 8.00pm on THURS 

NTCG College Street Mission Statement 
The Mission of NTCG College Street is  to Train and Develop all 
members to Communicate the Full Gospel of Jesus Christ (Matthew 
28:19, 20) in the Spirit and Power of Pentecost (Acts 2:1-4, 6, 13-
18) 

Together we will fulfil the Great Commission (Matthew 28:19-20) by 
helping people to become fully functioning followers of Christ.  

We aim to help every believer to discover the gifts and talents God 
gave them  (Ephesians 4:11-16). 

Are you making a donation, paying Tithes or Offering by  

Debit Card? Please speak to a Steward at any time before the 

start of Service.  Thank You. 

Notice Sheet also available at www.ntcgnorthampton.org.uk/about-us/news 


